
HOLIDAY CORNBREAD 

ORDERS 

(KAN^STOHALE) 

Hello everyone,  

It’s that time of year again 😊. We will now start taking our 🦃🍗🍽 Holiday 

Cornbread orders! Last day to put your order in will be Friday November 22nd. Our 

pickup day will be Monday November 25th from 12 p.m. to 6 p.m. with 10-minute 

slot times. To place your order, we have a couple options. You can either contact 

Jodi King via phone at 920-869-4379 or email jking2@oneidanation.org OR contact 

Yadie Jordan via phone at 920-869-4381 or email yjordan2@oneidanation.org OR 

Brandie Neja via phone 920-869-4391 or email bneja@oneidanation.org. 

Cornbread is $5.00 per wheel. When you contact us via phone or email, we will 

need the following information: Your pickup time, name, phone number and 

amount of cornbread. We will then confirm your order and give you your total 

amount you owe at pick up. Please make sure your order was confirmed by the 

named staff above. We accept cash or check only. Any cornbread that is not 

picked up on your designated time slot will then be disbursed into our retail 

outlets 54 One Stop and Packerland/Larsen One Stop for sale, NO 🙅🏼‍♀️ EXCEPTIONS! 

Please try to pick up on your designated time slots. Pick up location NHC 7210 

Seminary Rd. Oneida, Wi 54155 back Cannery door 22 and ring the red door bell. 

We look forward to everyone’s orders and again 

orders start NOW until November 22nd! 
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